Wimborne Primary School

Wimborne Road Southsea PO4 8DE



Telephone: 023 9273 3784

E-mail: office@wimborne.portsmouth.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs C Jacobs B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

Dear Parents

As normal, there will be no compulsory homework set in the final week of the term and therefore there will be no homework over the holiday period. As a school, we believe that this is a time for children to relax, recharge and spend quality-time with their family and friends. However, we do acknowledge the importance of practising key skills, so that the children become fluent in their learning. Therefore, we have listed some of our recommended websites that the children can visit to help keep them occupied during this time (see below).

Children should continue to practise their reading skills during the holiday. This can be a combination of them reading to you, and you reading to them, and some rich discussion about what you are reading will be good, too, in order to strengthen their comprehension skills. In addition to reading books, they may want to read other materials, such as: comics, newspapers, internet articles and leaflets. All examples of reading should be recorded in their reading record, which will be checked when the children return to school.

Your child may also wish to investigate their upcoming topic (all of this information is on the school website). They may even want to present their findings in a particular way - I am sure that their teacher would love to see this!

Recommended websites:

https://readingeggs.co.uk/ - develop reading skills (Year 1 to Year 6 - all login details have already been provided).

https://www.mymaths.co.uk/ - complete any outstanding homework or try to improve previous scores (Year 1 to Year 6 - all login details have already been provided).

https://www.sumdog.com/en/ - develop arithmetic skills. Like Reading Eggs, this is personalised to your child's ability (Year 1 to Year 6 - all login details have already been provided).

https://ttrockstars.com/ - develop times tables skills (Year 2 to Year 6 - all login details have already been provided).

We hope you have an enjoyable break.

Mrs C Jacobs Headteacher





